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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Paula M. Sime [psime@ERI-US.com]
Sent: Monday, August 18, 2008 9:28 AM
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Subject: RO#491 Assessment - Update

Hi Barb, 
  
Well, wonders never cease.   
  
The City of Oakland came through last week with our traffic permit, so we picked it up and got the obstruction permit and 
are ready for the trench backfill sampling at 720 High Street, Oakland (RO#491).  It was still too late to make our 
scheduled drilling date (originally planned for Tue-Wed this week), but we were able to re-schedule everything to occur 
next week, so the assessment will move forward as planned, just a week later.  We will be potholing and taking the trench 
backfill samples next Thursday and Friday, August 28-29th.  We'll meet on site around 8:00 a.m. Thursday to go over the 
work scope and health and safety concerns, then mob into the street at 9:00.  The last cone has to be out of the street by 
3:00 and we'll be packed up and off site around 4:00.  So, if you're in the area, I hope you can stop by.   
  
Paula 
  

Paula Sime 
Project Manager 
Environmental Resolutions, Inc. 
601 North McDowell Blvd. 
Petaluma, CA 94954 
psime@eri-us.com 
www.eri-us.com 
707-766-2026-Office 
707-338-8012-Cell 
707-789-0414-Fax 

  

  


